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[bookmark: _GoBack]Gentle reminder:
Please ensure your child has a named hat and gloves in school now the weather is colder, as the children spend a lot of time learning outside. May we also remind you that reading books and records need to be in School on Thursdays please so that we can listen to your child read and issue a new book. Thank you.



Class 1 weekly update
 4th –  8th December 2023

Our learning theme this week is: Christmas 
Book of the week: The Nativity Story
Nursery
· We will be thinking about what we would like to ask Santa for this year!
· In Maths we will be exploring the meaning of 1 more/less using a number line.
· In literacy we will be learning the poem Snowflake, Snowflake and listening carefully in Phonics to basket or pocket to support our understanding of alliteration.
What words can you think of that start with b?
Reception
· In Phonics this week we will be learning the diagraphs sh, th, th, ng.   
Can you remember these new tricky words?
he       she
· In Maths we will be exploring the differences between triangles and circles and how these can be grouped.
· We will also be discussing the similarities and differences between how families celebrate Christmas.
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